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Group 2 Subcommittee Meeting 
January 20, 2011 at 5:30-9:00 PM 

 
The Subcommittee will meet at 

Police Department Conference Room, 
2 Marshall Drive (off Woods Road), Falmouth 

 

The public is welcome to attend 
 

Agenda 
 

 

1. Complete template for the following topics: 

• Public Facilities 

• Public Water and Sewer 

• Natural Resources 

• Historic, Archaeologivcal and Cultural 

Resources  

• Land Use 

 

 

 

Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-range Planning at 781-5253 ext. 5340 or 

tholtwijk@town.falmouth.me.us  if you would like more information or would like to be added to the 

committee’s distribution list.  Thank you.  


